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Dear Charlie, Daisy, Ebony, Eliza, George, Georgia, Gracie-Mae, Harrison, Henry, 

Isla, JJ, Jordan, Kareena, Lyla-May, Max, Molly, Peter, Rylee, Willow, Zachary 

I hope you have all had a fantastic half term break and had some lovely relaxing 

times with your families. I did lots of reading, cooking and dog walks. I made an 

area in my garden to feed the birds, but so far only one magpie has visited! ☹ 

 It feels like ages ago since I’ve seen lots of you, but the good news is that 

there’s only one more week of home learning and then we’re all back together in 

class! Hurray! Some things in our classroom will look the same (the art area, the 

tables where we work), some parts will look different (the book area, the small 

world area) but I know that you’re going to have lots of 

fun exploring all the activities. This term we will be 

thinking about ‘The Circle of Life’ so there will be lots of 

animal activities for you to do. Maybe you could watch ‘The 

Lion King’ at home to get you inspired! 

Don’t worry if you can’t remember what to do when you come in or where we go 

for lunch or break. Mrs Gingell, Mrs Perry and me will help you, and I’m sure 

that you’ll soon remember all of our school routines. Remember to set your 

alarm for the first day back and get to bed nice and early! 

Miss Courtney has found a very exciting recipe to make your own paint! You 

might like to make some to use for your artwork. The recipe is at the bottom of 

the letter. 

Thank you for sending me your ‘caught reading’ photos! If you’ve not 

yet done it, there are a few days left. Take a photo of you reading 

your favourite book in an unusual place and email it to me and Mrs 

Bolton (r.bolton@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk).  

Look out for an email about Parents’ Evening on March 22nd which will be coming 

soon. As before they will be telephone appointments.  

                                       I hope you enjoy your last week of home learning. Your grown-

ups have done an amazing job of helping you learn since 

Christmas. I bet they cannot wait for you to be back in school 

having lots of fun learning with your friends.     

See you soon, 

Love from Mrs Moores, Mrs Gingell & Mrs Perry 
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